
Hello and welcome to WEEK 7 of From the Heart in 2020!

We have loved putting these issues together for you . We want to thanks Senior Scope 
for hosting us all well. For past editions please visit our dedicated page at 
https://www.seniorscope.com/fun.html#greetings 

With parts of Canada now “opening up” these will be challenging and cautious times. I 
know we all look forward to moving ahead, safely. We will continue with issues that 
will now come out bi-weekly and they will be longer then our regular editions 
around 15-18 pages with extra pages around special holidays. 

My industry (film) is getting back to work soon in phase 2 TBD for sure around June 1 –
so we will see how that goes. It's a nice diversion to prepare these pages and its means 
so much to do so.  Issues will be out beginning and the beginning if the month. 

Take care and Happy Mothers Day to all the Mom's out there and to all the ones that are 
sorely missed. THANK YOU to week 8 contributors. If anyone you know would like to 
share or receive these please email us at fromtheheartin2020@gmail.com

Lots of care and thought, 

From the Heart in 2020 – With Love from Winnipeg 

We hope you get to hear all birds, bask in some sun and enjoy all the beautiful 
spring colors - “:see you” in a few week with Week 8!

https://www.seniorscope.com/fun.html#greetings
















Is it YOUR birthday OR a loved one – So many memories to recall and make soon!
























